
Future Hawks Lacrosse Club 
 
Who can play:​ Any 6th - 8th grade student who is currently zoned to attend Holly 
Springs High School. No previous lacrosse experience is necessary! 
 
Who will we play:​ The Future Hawks will play in the Triangle Youth Lacrosse 
Conference (TYLC) against other middle school-aged teams in Wake County. You can 
find more information at ​http://tylclacrosse.com/ 
 
When will the season start and end:​ The season will begin in February and end with 
TYLC playoffs and all-star game in late April/early May. Games and practices will 
typically take place on weekdays. 
 
Where will the team practice and play:​ We are currently securing fields, but the hope 

is that we will be able to utilize the multi-purpose fields at Holly Springs High School as well as the field behind Holly 
Ridge Middle/Elementary. 
 
How much will this cost:​ The goal is to keep fees reasonable. Fields must be rented, we would like to pay coaches a 
small stipend, there is a small fee for league entry, and we must pay officials for all home games (we will use uniforms 
purchased last year and supplement if more are needed). Final costs will be determined ASAP, but expect the final 
amount to be in the $75 to $100 range. Our finances will be very transparent and will be made available to all parents - 
expenses will be split equally among all registered players. If you know of a local business that would like to help sponsor 
the team, fees can be lower. Please contact us with any sponsorship ideas. 
 
Will this interfere with club lacrosse:​ The league and team are structured to allow players to continue to play club 
lacrosse. The Future Hawks Lacrosse Club is not affiliated with any club lacrosse program, although we anticipate many 
players from local clubs and organizations will join the team. 
 
Who is coaching:​ We are working to secure a great coaching staff. It is our hope that some current HSHS players may 
drop in to help out with practices when possible. 
 
Why are you doing this:​ This is an effort to allow lacrosse players who will be attending HSHS an opportunity to play 
together before they head off to high school. By keeping this affordable, we hope to be able to also introduce new players 
to the game. Eventually we would like to see this grow to allow each area middle school the opportunity to field a team in 
the TYLC. 
 
What do I need to play:​ Regulation lacrosse equipment includes a NOCSAE certified helmet, mouth guard, arm pads, 
gloves, protective cup, shoulder pads and a stick. Unfortunately, at this time there is no loaner equipment available 
directly from the club, however, most players have extra gear they will lend. If you need equipment please let us know. 
You will also need an active ​US Lacrosse membership​ ($30/year) for insurance purposes. 
 
Who is running this 
Director/Administrator - Jamie Legg - ​jamie.legg@gmail.com​, 919-616-0899 
Coaches - TBD 
Web/Technology - Jamie Varga 
 
How can I register​: Complete the form linked ​here​ before February 1, 2020 
 
Where can I get more information: ​Website​, ​Email​ or text/call​ ​Jamie Legg at 919-616-0899 
 
https://futurehawkslc.weebly.com/ 
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